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19 April 2024 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Y6 PGL Residential Trip - Monday 17 June to Friday 21 June 2024 

 

Further to my original letter dated 4 July 2024, I am now in a position to confirm the final costing for 

the forthcoming residential trip detailed above has remained at £592.00. 

 

We are, therefore, pleased to let you know that there won’t be an additional payment to pay in 

May.  

 

Thank you to everyone who has made all their payments for this trip.  For those that still have amounts 

outstanding, as the final payment date has now passed, please login to Scopay and ensure that the 

full amount owed is settled immediately.  This is so we have the funds to pay PGL and secure your 

child’s place on the residential.  If you are experiencing hardship, please speak to a member of staff 

so we can help. 

 

Thank you for all your support in facilitating the opportunity so that the children can attend and 

benefit from this residential trip.  A full kit list and further information will be issued nearer the time. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Druce 

Headteacher  
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https://www.scopay.com/login

